
  
   

 

 
 

7 March 2017 
 
 Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Wiltshire Schools’ Athletic Association 
 
Congratulations on your son being selected to represent Wiltshire at the ESAA English Schools’ 
National Cross Country Championships on 18th March 2017.  The school has already arranged for 
payment of £100 to cover each athlete's dues, but I wondered if you could consider making a 
voluntary contribution to help us cover this charge?  If you would be happy to do so then please 
send the donation to BWS Finance Office in an envelope clearly marked with you son's name and 
form and 'County Cross Country'.  Cheques should be made payable to Bishop Wordsworth's 
School.   If you prefer, the payment may be made online via Scopay: www.scopay.com.  
 
Please find at the bottom of this letter a copy of the email from Wiltshire Schools’ Athletic 
Association - there are some important details there and the timescale is short. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
R Demain-Griffiths 
Director of Sport   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.scopay.com/


  
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Head teacher, 

On behalf of Wiltshire Schools’ Athletic Association, I am delighted to inform you of the success of 

Robert Jones, Daniel Poynting, Mark Poynting, Fabrice Webb and Jaymee Domoney from your 

school in being selected to represent Wiltshire at the ESAA English Schools’ National Cross 

Country Championship. I apologise this has not arrived sooner as I have had technical difficulties. 

The ESAA English Schools’ National Cross Country Championship takes place at Wollaton Park, 

Nottingham on Saturday 18thMarch.  Please note that the team will travel to Nottingham by coach 

on Friday 17th March 

Being selected is a very considerable achievement and we are sure you will join us in 

congratulating the student(s) involved. Letters containing full details of the Championship have 

already been given to the students who have been selected 

The cost per athlete is £100.00, which we ask schools to pay direct to our treasurer. You may wish 

to claim all or part of this cost back from the student(s). Total cost to your college is £500. 

On behalf of the association, I would like to thank you for your continued support and also for your 

help and cooperation in ensuring that the administration for the ESAA English Schools’ National 

Cross Country Championship goes smoothly. 

Yours in sport 

Kathryn Baker 

Wiltshire Schools’ Athletic Association 


